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Sponsor Statement 

HB 19 

“An Act relating to special request registration plates;” 

 
HB 19 authorizes the Department of Administration-Division of Motor Vehicles to 

create a special request license plate incorporating the American flag and the 

phrase “In God We Trust.”  The specific design is left to DMV’s discretion.  These 

special request plates would cost $30 plus the normal fees required to register the 

vehicle in question.  The Act would take effect on January 1, 2012. 
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